
 
 

 

 
LETTER OF COMMITMENT: SUSTAINABLE PURCHASE OF MEAT 

 
Cencosud Brazil seeks to provide memorable shopping experiences to its customers, in 

line with the demands of society and establishing a relationship of trust with employees, 

customers, communities and suppliers based on respect and transparency.  

 
These principles are also extended to the meat supply chain, therefore Cencosud Brazil is 

committed to promoting a more sustainable livestock farming and to mitigating risks related to 

the deforestation of the Amazon biome, the use of indigenous lands, conservation units, 

embargoed areas and slave labor.  

 
This commitment covers all Cencosud businesses in Brazil and is incorporated in the 

following actions:   

 

• Understanding the entire effective legislation, in environmental, labor and food safety 
aspects, in relation to meet production; 

• Request meat suppliers to sign a term of commitment to sustainable meat production; 

• Discontinue purchases from suppliers that are on official/governmental lists of embargoed 
areas, deforestation areas, irregular occupation of protected areas or indigenous lands, or that 
use slave labor;  

• Check the reports of non-compliance with this commitment by any supplier and take the 
appropriate measures in case of proof; 

 • Monitor the development of direct and indirect meat supplier tracking systems and analyze 
feasible alternatives; 

• Communicate the results of the implementation of this commitment to all interested parties.  
 

Whenever necessary, this document should be reviewed to meet the new standards of 

the meat supply chain. 

 

Cencosud Brazil 

São Paulo, December 10, 2018 

 


